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May 10, 2021

The Teachers/Staff would like to express OUR appreciation for all the kindnesses we 
received during Teacher Appreciate Week!  THANK YOU!

Please return all last weeks forms if you haven’t already:

1.  All School Mass - Saturday, May 15th at 4:00pm.
2. Any COVID vaccine clinic numbers - Sunday, May 16th at 12:30pm-2:30pm.
3. PIP hour opportunity sheet.  We will be happy to contact you with any upcoming 

opportunities.

Friday, May 14th - Fourth grade will be receiving an instrument demo for next year’s 
band.

For the safety of our children and other drivers, 
please do NOT make any u-turns at drop-off and pick-up times. 

Thank you for your consideration 


